
 

 
 
 
UNITED CONSULTING has been retained by the Indianapolis Metropolitan Planning Organization, 
the town of McCordsville, and Hancock County to conduct a Corridor Study/Environmental 
Analysis for the Hancock County Road 600 West (Mount Comfort Road) corridor extending from 
I-70 to County Road 1000 North (96th Street).   
 
The main purposes for this study will be to identify a preferred alternative for future 
improvements along the County Road 600 West (Mount Comfort Road) corridor and to identify 
potential environmental concerns that may be present.  It is anticipated that most of the future 
improvements will utilize the existing alignment along County Road 600 West.  However, a 
segment consisting of new alignment will be investigated that will allow County Road 600 West 
(Mount Comfort Road) to bypass the town of McCordsville.  This new alignment will be defined 
to a level that will allow local officials in Hancock County and the town of McCordsville to begin 
making necessary amendments to their Thoroughfare Plans. 
 
Citizens will be invited to comment on the preferred alignment during a public information 
meeting to be held in spring 2010.  It is expected that the Corridor Study/Environmental 
Analysis will be completed shortly thereafter. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this project, please contact Devin Stettler, Environmental & 
Planning Department Manager for UNITED CONSULTING at (317) 895 – 2585 or send via e-mail to 
devins@ucindy.com. 
 
 
 


